
 

Harvest Foodbank collection 

Thank you to everyone who donated to Stamford Foodbank this harvest festival. Your   
generosity has made a difference to many families in need. 

Cake Sale - Monday, October 16 - 3.30pm 

A reminder that the PTA is holding a cake sale outside the hall 
after school on Monday. This time we are only asking for cake 
donations from children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. These 
children should be bringing home a paper plate this afternoon 
which we ask you to bring back to school on Monday morning 
with any cakes for the sale. 

All year groups are welcome to attend the sale so please come 
along after school on Monday. Cash and card payments will be accepted and money raised 
will go towards new playground equipment. Thank you for your support. 

 

Key Dates: 

Monday 16th October— EYFS Phonics Talk  

Wednesday 18th October—Parents’ Evening (2) 

Friday 20th October—Last day of Term 1 

Monday 23rd—Friday 27th October—HALF TERM 

Monday 30th October—Staff Training Day (School Closed to children) 

Tuesday 31st October—Term 2 commences 

 

Good Work Awards—Week commencing Monday 9th October 

Congratulations to the following children, who were awarded Good Work 
Awards during  Friday’s worship: 

Reception—  Jesse-Grey and Liam 

Year 1— Lily-Rose and Reggie 

Year 2—  Billy– Ray and Eira 

Year 3— Martina and Alexander 

Year 4— Corey and Tyler 

Year 5— Florence and Elyla 

Year 6— Isla and Chris 
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Attendance 

Congratulations to Reception who have won our Attendance trophy this week.  

Please see below for a breakdown of attendance across the school.  

Reception—98.50% 

Year 1—92.59% 

Year 2—95.00% 

Year 3—97.60% 

Year 4—97.14% 

Year 5—97.50% 

Year 6—98.26% 

Please note that registration closes at 8:55am. Children arriving after this time will be 
marked as late and will miss out on key learning.  

 

 

We are really excited to announce that George's Food Hub 
will be opening at St George's  every Monday from 2:45pm 
until 4:15pm, starting from Monday 16th October!  

 

They will be based in the portacabin at the end of the car 
park, pop in to see what is on offer - all on a pay as you 
feel basis.  

 

 

Please note, car parking will not be available on the school site.  

 

Telephone: 01780 763654 

Email: enquiriesstg@aspire.school 


